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As a citizen of New Mexico, I am appalled at the Federal Government's and the private contractor's
failure and refusal to honor the agreement that WIPP closes in 2024. It would seem that they knew
they would not honor the agreement when they entered into it. No to WIPP! New Mexico is not
anyone's dumping ground. No more WIPP once the contract expires! And no bullying. Stand up for
us, State of New Mexico!


